

15th July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please find below photos of the 3 week old puppy that will be coming home to me at the end of August and will hopefully be a part of the Springwell South family:





This puppy needs a name and we would like your child's input.

Could you please discuss this with your child and contact the school to pass on their ideas for names.

Some information regarding the puppy is below:

- He is a male dog
- He is a Bernedoodle (a cross between a Bernese Mountain Dog and a Poodle)
- The breed is known to respond well to training, to be good with children, to shed little hair and to be sociable and friendly

We can be contacted at:

- Tel: 0113 4870555 (opt 3) / Email: southconcerns@springwellacademyleeds.org

Please be aware, during the summer holiday period phone calls may not be answered each day but, any voicemail messages that are left will be picked up. If you leave a message with your child's choice of puppy name, this will be considered.

The deadline set is **12 noon on Friday 31st July**. On this day a decision will be made and we will be in contact to make you aware of the name that is decided upon. In the meantime I wish you a happy, healthy summer break and I look forward to seeing you and your child in the new school year.

Yours faithfully

Ann-Marie Walker Associate Principal

Springwell Leeds Academy South

